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Dear Colleague:  
 
I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to join 265 of your colleagues as a 
member of the Chicago Pediatric Society. Our monthly evening meetings, held 
throughout most of the academic year, provide a wonderful opportunity to meet and 
socialize with other pediatricians from both the academic sector and the community.  The 
speakers and programs are excellent and CME credit is provided for all who attend.   
 
In addition to the regular meetings, we traditionally have an annual awards dinner at the 
end of the year, which includes spouses and children and is always an enjoyable event.   
 
If you would like to find out more on our membership application procedure, please 
contact Jennifer Cox, our society coordinator, at (312) 670-2550 ext. 324., and we will be 
happy to assist you.   
 
I look forward to seeing you soon at one of our upcoming meetings.   
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sherald Leonard, MD 
 
Sherald Leonard, M.D 
President 
Chicago Pediatric Society 


